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Please note:  The date of the following workshop has been changed to May 
8, same time, same room.

SOCIAL NETWORKING:  WHERE IS 
EVERyONE ?

THEY'RE ON FACEBOOK OF COURSE !

Another staff training opportunity, sponsored by the Library Instruction 
Team--All are welcome.

Facebook for Libraries--Aimee deChambeau & Darren Chase
Friday, Mar. 27, 10:00 AM, Classroom A

A brief introduction to ways libraries & librarians use this social network to 
enhance services and build community.

UPCOMING PROGRAMS:

LILRC is announcing the following programs

May 29 How Libraries Remain Relevant in Changing Times
at Farmingdale Public Library
9:30 am - 1:00 pm

June 11 Global Trends Affecting Libraries
at Brentwood Public Library
9:30 am - 12:30 pm

Description and registration attached.  Member fee applies.


